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A United Airlines pilot reported a bizarre incident while descending into San Luis 
Obispo. The pilot spotted a white vehicle zooming northeast on a road near the 
airport’s south runway, headed straight for a dead-end. Just as it seemed the driver 
was about to realize their epic navigation fail, a jolt of lightning struck—and poof! 
The car vanished into thin air, leaving nothing but a trail of confusion and a very 
perplexed pilot!

Anyone with further information is encouraged to contact ... well, we don’t know 
who can help with this one...
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